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‘Meet the Assistant Principal – Teaching and Learning’ Invitation 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

I am inviting you to a presentation with information on Teaching and Learning here 

at Ormiston Sudbury Academy. This will be suitable for parents/carers of students in 

all year groups. 

  

There will be a short presentation including aspects of the following: 

  

• Teaching and Learning at OSA 

• The Science of Learning  

• Homework vs. Independent Learning  

• Supporting your child at home 

  

This will be followed by the opportunity for informal questions or discussions. 

 

This will be at the Academy on Wednesday 10th July, 5:30pm to 6.15pm. 

 

It would be very helpful if you would please confirm your interest in attending by 

replying to this email so that I can choose a room of a suitable size for the event. 

 

I look forward to meeting you.  

   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr L Cox 

Assistant Principal                        

 

 


